
5551 Highway 63 South, Columbia MO  65201-9711 
Phone (573) 449-8515, Fax (573) 875-1602 

Boone County Public Works 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Mike Glascock, Road Maintenance Superintendent  
  
DATE: December 12, 2014   
 
EVENT: Pipe Replacement on Christian School Rd  
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

A section of Christian School Rd west of Old Hwy 63 will be closed 
between 8:30 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 16, 2014.    
Boone County Public Works crews will be replacing crossroad culverts 
at this location. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate 
route when necessary. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County 
Public Works at 573-449-8515.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
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